
 

Moonee Ponds West Primary School 
 

2017 School Council Elections 
 

Declaration of Nominees Elected 
 

After the close of nominations at 4pm Friday the 24th of February 2017 I declare 
the following nominees duly elected to the Moonee Ponds West Primary 
School Council; 
 

Membership Category No. of 
Vacancies 

Nominees and Nominators 

Parent Members 5 (1)  Simone Beever – Rachel Touissant 
(2)  Lee Cath – Claire Kilner 
(3) Louise Evans – Self 
(4) Jarrod Smith – Self 
(5) Vacant 

 
There were 2 nominees and 2 vacancies for the DET membership 
category. At the close of nominations on the 24th February I declare the 
following nominees duly elected to the Moonee Ponds West Primary 
School Council, 
 

The nominees are: 
 

DET Employees 2 (1)Helen Lockart –Vicki McCormack 
(2) Vicki McCormack –Helen Lockart 
 

 

The first council meeting for this new School Council will be held on 
Monday 27th March 2016 in the Principal’s Office (Admin Building) at 7.00 
pm  
 
At this meeting we will hold elections for President, Vice President & 
Treasurer. The retiring school council members will also be in attendance 
on this night. 
 
Jeff Lyon  
Principal   
 


